A

Office of the

Divisional Forest Officer,
Thiruvananthapuram,

Pin: 695 014,
email.dfo.tvm.for@kerala.gov.in,
dfo-trivandrum@gmail.com,
Phone: 0471 — 2320637,
[-4907/2017 Dated: 16.06.2017.

.D .RATHISH IFS
Divisional Forest Officer

To

The Executive Engineer
K.S.E.B
Generation Division
Seethathode P.O.,
Pathanamthitta — 689 667.
8ir,
Sub: Renewal of lease of Peppara Power House Project — reg.

Ref: Letter No.QL-5813/15, dated 29.05.2017 of Chief Conservator of
Forests (Southern Circle)Kollam.

Attention is invited to the subject cited. The Chief Conservator of
Forests(Southern Circle)vide reference has informed that as per the provisions of
Forest Conservation Act, 1980 and amended Forest Conservation Rules, no
renewal of lease is possible if the lease period has expired without getting
approval of Central Empowered Committee. Therefore submission of proposal in
Form ‘A’ by the user Agency is essential for the diversion of forest land. Hence

you are requested to submit fresh proposal in form ‘A’ at the earliest.

Yours faithfully,

Divisional w Officer,

Thiruvananthapuram.
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